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April 30, 2024 
 
Erica Schmidt           
United States Army Corps of Engineers-Baltimore District 
2 Hopkins Plaza, 
Baltimore, MD 21201             
 
RE:  401 Water Quality Certification Request: US Wind, Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Schmidt, 
 

On April 15, 2024, the Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control 
(DNREC) received the attached Water Quality Certification (WQC) request from TRC on behalf of US 
Wind, Inc. in regard to the construction and associated infrastructure of an offshore wind farm in Sussex 
County, Delaware.  
 
The WQC rule requires the Certifying Agency (DNREC) to inform the United States Army Corps of 
Engineers, Baltimore District (USACE) of the date the request was received. DNREC received the Water 
Quality Certification Request on April 15, 2024, and deemed it administratively complete on April 22, 
2024.  
 
Attached to this email is a copy of the 401 Water Quality Certification Request and associated 
documentation as required by 40 CFR Section 121.5. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact Matthew Jones at (302) 739-9385 or via email at 
matthew.jones@delaware.gov 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Matthew R. Jones, Section Manager 
DNREC-Wetlands and Waterways Section 
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